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From: Craig Lindsay
To: Rep Smith Warner; Sen Dembrow
Cc: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 1:47:29 PM


Dear Barbara and Michael, 


It's sad that we are the dumping ground for California and Washington State trucks because of
 DEQ's inability to enforce clean air standards.  Give them the power to at least enforce
standards on stationary polluters.   Don't make the people of Oregon pay for industries'
socialization of waste with poor health.


There is an article in the May 6-12th 2017 issue of The Economist on page 74 reporting on  the
mechanism linking air pollution and heart disease.  It's clear for lung disease but until now
though heart disease seemed to correlated it wasn't understood how. 


We are all caught between I-84 and Columbia Blvd and I-5 and I-205--though your
constituents along I-84 probably have it worse.  Lord only knows where all the sources of
industrial air pollution are.


Craig Lindsay
3105 NE 60th Ave
Portland OR 97213
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